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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Confirmed Unexploded Ordnance – Gullane Bay 

 

 

All mariners and stakeholders are advised that an item of confirmed unexploded ordnance has been 

discovered in the vicinity of Gullane Bay (Latitude 56° 03.225'N, Longitude 002° 52.825'W) during 

unexploded ordnance identification and mitigation works.  

This ordnance shall be disposed of today, 16th July. 

An avoidance zone of 1000m around the location of the cUXO is in place and shall be enforced by the 

guard vessel “Liberty BF120”. 

The Vessel “4-Winds” shall make regular broadcasts on VHF CH16 leading up to the disposal. 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force  

Nos 10 19, 36, 48, 51, 64, 68, 70, 72, 78, 87, 90, 91 and 92 of 2025 remain in force. 
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